
 
                      HORACE MAY HOTLINE 
          October 16, 2019 
  
 
 
 

The Horace May FALL FESTIVAL is happening on Friday, October 25 from 6:00 to 8:00 
p.m.  It is a great evening of fun for our Horace May families.  All children must be 
accompanied by an adult.  We are still looking for volunteers!  If you are able to help, 
please click on the link in the email to sign up. And keep the Little Debbie/snack cakes for 
the cake walk coming!  Thank you!! 
 
NO SCHOOL Thursday, October 17 or Friday October 18 due to Minnesota Education 
Association Conferences being held in the state.  Enjoy the long weekend and we will look 
forward to seeing you Monday! 
 
The Club’s Choice Fundraiser is wrapping up!  All packets are due on Tuesday, 
October 22.  Students with coupons for selling items can turn those tickets in to their 
teachers for their choice of key chains!!  Mark your calendar for our product pick up date, 
which is Tuesday, November 12 from 2:00 – 6:00 p.m. Thank you so much for all the effort 
you put into the PTO fundraiser!  They sponsor many good things for our school and 
students.  
 
As parents & visitors enter our building, we ask that you stop in the office each time and 
get a visitor sticker to wear.  We are tightening up our safety and security.  With the 
badge, staff in the halls will know you have checked in the office.  Thank you!  
 
Picture day pictures have arrived!  Most picture packets have been distributed to 
students to bring home.  If you have any issues with your order or are missing something 
please give Lifetouch a call at:  1-800-736-4753.  They have excellent customer service 
and will be happy to assist you.  Keep in mind, retake day is scheduled for Tuesday, 
November 5. 
 
Fall Conferences are just around the corner!  Please keep an eye out for contact from your 
child’s teacher on choosing a conference time.  Conferences are after school on Tuesday 
November 5, Wednesday November 6 and all day on Thursday November 7.  There will be 
NO SCHOOL on Thursday the 7 or Friday the 8th.   
 
The Lost and Found is growing by leaps and bounds!  Many missing sweatshirts have 
accumulated along with gloves and hats too!  Please check out the blue cabinet in the 
cafeteria at your earliest convenience or watch for it on display tables at conference time.  
Putting your child’s name in an item may help get it back to its owner.   



The Book Fair is coming to Horace May!! 
 

 

Parents:   Please consider stopping by to look at classroom teachers’  
wish l ists during the fair.  These books make great teacher presents! We 
wil l  be setting up the fair  on Wednesday, November 6th beginning at 
2:30pm. If  you would l ike to volunteer for this or any other part of the 
fair,  p lease cal l  one of the fol lowing: 

Jen Hazelton,  Parent Volunteer Coordinator (218) 308-4413 
Jul ia Simons & Tess Joy, HM Library Staff (218) 333-3240  

You can also sign up onl ine at the fol lowing website:    
 

Thank you for making the Scholastic Book Fair such a success!  

 Onl ine Fair  Web Address and Info:  
  

Find a Fair:   Starting 21 days before your Fair,  your school  
community can locate your homepage at:  
 
Thanks for your support!!  

 
   


